
 
Union Negotiating Committee Meeting 
November 20, 2017 at 5:30 p.m.  
976 Main Street, Freedom Hall, Cotuit, Massachusetts 
 
Called to order at 5:30  
 
No public recording 
 
No Public Comment 
 
 
Commissioners Present:  Rick Pisano, Kevin Conley 
 
Present: Fran Parks, Chief Paul Rhude, Shane Clark-Union President, William McNamara-Union Vice          
President, FF Doug Williamson 
 
Commissioner Pisano moved that the Union Contract Negotiating Committee accept the contract 
agreement presented here between the Cotuit Fire District and the Cotuit Fire Fighters, IAFF Local 3642. 
Seconded, all in favor by Commissioner Pisano, Fran Parks, and Commissioner Conley 
 
Final copy of contract was reviewed. Commissioner Pisano asked about the holiday compensation and 
the split payments.  If starting July 1 what happens with the past FY holidays and the payments that 
have been already distributed.  Commissioner Conley responded it will retro back out and configured 
appropriately.  Fran Parks asked if need to sign both copies, William McNamara responded yes, as is 
easier for both parties to have signed copies for photocopying.  No other questions.  Doug Williamson 
arrived from a call to sign agreement. 
 
Commissioner Pisano asked for the minutes to reflect appreciation to Commissioner Conley for being 
Chairman of the Union Negotiation Committee. Commissioner Conley expressed his appreciation to the 
Fire Fighter Union, and to Fran Parks and Rick Pisano for their help with the committee. 
 

Motion to adjourn, second, all in favor 


